From: Anna Reiner [

Sent: 29 April 2024 18:35
To: Planning
Subject: Outbuilding application 2023/5407/P

>> Good morning,

>> Ref: Planning Application 23a Hampstead Lane.

>> We understand that 23a Hampstead Lane have submitted revised

>> dimensions for their proposed outbuilding application {2023/5407/P), We continue to strongly oppose the plans
and feel it completely fails to take into account the existing neighbours and area.

>> To the best of our knowledge on the upper part of Hampstead Lane we can see no precedent where this has
been allowed to take place. To permit such an extension would create a very unfavourable situation for the
community. Itis inconceivable that this would be allowed and flies in the face of what is best for the area.

>> It will definitely be an eyesore for the surrounding neighbours.

>> We are also concerned at its use for an AirBnb which seems to be very popular these days and is certainly not in
the interest of The Highgate community.

>> With kind regards

>> Anna and Mark Reiner

>> 27 Hampstead Lane

>> N6 4RT

>>

>>

>> Sent from my iPad

Sent from my iPad



